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MAYOR'S MESSAGE 

By Mayor Dave Phillips 
 

The Utah League of Cities and Towns just wrapped 

up its annual 3-day convention in Salt Lake City.  

Heber City elected officials, city manager, city 

engineer, city planner and some of our planning 

commission members attended these workshops 

which covered a variety of topics germane to cities.  

We appreciate their taking time out of their busy 

schedules to attend these training workshops where 

they can learn more about their duties and stay 

abreast on state laws and ordinances.   

 

If you've traveled along 300 West in the last six 

weeks, you've noticed the sidewalk that has been 

installed from Midway Lane all the way to 1000 

South.  In some portions, the sidewalk covers both 

sides of the street, driveways and curbs.  Heber City 

will install new sidewalk on both sides of 100 South 

(Midway Lane) this coming spring.  This is 

considered a part of the walking trail that originates 

in Heber City and terminates in Midway.  The City 

Council wants to provide the public with a safe 

sidewalk to use as part of our trails system.  

Additionally, Heber City teamed up with UDOT to 

replace the sidewalk on the east side of Main Street 

between 500 and 600 South.  It's been a 

construction-filled summer around the city, with 

road-cuts here and there, new sidewalks, water line 

replacements, etc.  We appreciate your tolerance 

and understanding.  The City Engineer is in the 

process of working out an acceptable intersection 

on 600 South and 300 West, and there's still some 

work to do on that busy corner. 

 

Ramona Pace, Heber's new code enforcement 

officer, has done an outstanding job working with 

the public in correcting out-of-line situations that 

run from illegal parking of vehicles, boats, trucks 

and campers on city streets, to cluttered yards and 

unsafe conditions throughout the city.  Thanks to  

 

 

Ramona and those of you who have worked hard to 

clean up your yards and find places to park your 

boats and campers, trailers, etc. instead of using city 

streets.  This provides for a safer community, and 

helps us to maintain a clean city look of which we 

can be proud. 

 

The Veteran's Memorial is underway for our city 

cemetery.  We appreciate Ralph Lugton, Steve 

Anderson (American Legion post) and local 

architect Lane Lythgoe for their work in taking the 

lead on this project.  We appreciate all of those who 

are serving on the committee.  A special account 

has been set up at Zion's Bank (Heber City Veterans 

Memorial) for those who wish to contribute 

financially towards this Memorial. 
 

 
 

 

 

CEMETERY CLEAN-UP NOTICE 

 
Heber City Cemetery will be conducting a clean-up 

beginning: 

 

 
 

 

The clean-up will last approximately four days.  We 

ask that any decorations that visitors wish to save be 

removed before the scheduled clean-up.  All 

decorations left will be discarded; this includes all 

floral decorations, baskets, shepherd hooks, solar 

lights, pin wheels, etc.  If you have any questions 

please feel free to call the Parks & Cemetery 

Department at 654-3952. 
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